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NOMINATION FOR COUNCIL 1382 OFFICERS 

Under the Laws of the Order, elections for council 
officers shall be held between May 1 and June 15 
of each year. Please provide nominations for of-
ficers at the next membership meeting on May 
12. Election of new officers will occur at the June 
9 meeting. Those duly elected officers are to be 
reported to the Supreme Council Headquarters 
by July 1.  Note that we have a few slots to fill as 
folks transition from current positions.  Potential 
vacancies are Treasurer, Deputy Grand Knight, 
Chancellor, Lecturer, or other positions as folks 
may move from current positions to fill these.  If 
you currently are an officer and do not plan to 
continue in your role for the next year, please be 
sure to notify GK Bob Langenhorst before the 
next meeting.  If you are willing to consider help-
ing the council by taking on any of the officer 
roles, please come to the next meeting to discuss 
opportunities and duties.  
 

BINGO 

Bingo has been cancelled temporarily due to the 
coronavirus.  We hope to get it up and running 
again as soon as the stay at home orders are lift-
ed.  Note that Glo-BINGO to benefit the Carlyle 
Fire Dept. Auxiliary has been re-scheduled for 
May 29, starting at 7PM.  - Bob Langenhorst 
 

NEW MEMBERS 

Due to the coronavirus, Supreme has developed 
an online exemplification ceremony to allow new 
candidates and existing members to obtain the 3rd 
degree in the Knights of Columbus.  An online 
event was conducted on April 16.  Please come 
to the next meeting(s) to meet the three new 
members!  
 

K OF C SAUSAGE & PANCAKE BREAKFASTS 

The March 15 breakfast was for Mater Dei and 
Carlyle High School Post Proms.  The April 19 
breakfast for K of C Charities was cancelled due 
to the coronavirus.  The May 17 breakfast is 
scheduled for the Chakota Therapeutic Riding 
Center.  If you haven’t been called to volunteer in 
awhile and want to take your turn, please contact 
Bob Lemanski by phone and/or email.  

 

RECURRING EVENTS (ONCE WE ARE BACK TO NORMAL) 

BINGO (K of C Council 1382) – every Wednesday 
night at 7:30pm (Lightning rounds prior) 
Columbian Club Queen of Hearts Drawing (every 
Thursday at 7:30pm) 
K of C Council 1382 Membership Meeting – every 
2nd Tuesday of the month at 7:30pm 

Columbian Club Board Meeting – every 3rd Tues-
day of the month at 7:00pm 

K of C Council 1382 Sausage and Pancake Break-
fasts – every 3rd Sunday of the month (except June 
& December) 

No calendar is attached in this newsletter  
because of the uncertainty of  

upcoming events due to the coronavirus. 
 

KEEP CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS POSTER CONTEST 

Congratulations to Kaylee Kessler who not only 
won our local contest for ages 5-7 but advanced to 
State and won State for ages 5-7.  She was pre-
sented with a certificate, statue, and photocopy of 
her entry as her poster advanced to Nationals in 
Connecticut.  See pictures on our website in the 
News and Announcements and photo gallery.  A 
link to see the presentation video is available on 
YouTube (contact R. Kordick if interested).  Spe-
cial thanks to Ellen Knolhoff at St. Mary Carlyle for 
leading this effort for our local council. 
 

QUEEN OF HEARTS TIP MONEY 

Thanks again to Ted Rensing, Marvin Wiegman, 
and Jack Wuebbles for tending bar at the Queen 
of Hearts drawing on Thursday nights.  Tip money 
was used again by the Columbian Club, this time 
to buy new speakers for the audio system!  
 

COUNCIL 1382 POLO SHIRTS AVAILABLE 

Logos and More in Breese has provided an order 
form for any member who’d like to purchase a 
Knights of Columbus Council 1382 Carlyle polo 
shirt.  See attached order form.  The shirt can be 
ordered with or without a pocket, but all will have 
the K of C logo with our council number and loca-
tion.  This same company has provided shirts for 
us in the past.  Please support this local business 
and contact them directly to order a shirt to wear at 
our events, such as meetings, fundraisers, and 
services to the community! 



  



  



 


